
 

   JANUARY 13, 2014 

GREETINGS TO ALL ARTISTS, ARTS GROUPS, AND SUPPORTING ORGANIZATIONS: 

We want to share with you a special opportunity for artists to prepare and 

submit proposals for a new public art project. The City of Ontario has just issued 

a Request for Proposals for the Mural Design for Ontario Town Square, which is 

included in this mailing. 

Please share this information with any artists that might be interested, and be 

sure to note the informational meeting, to be held on Thursday, February 6, at 4 

pm, at the Museum of History and Art, Ontario. The museum is located at 225 S. 

Euclid Avenue, Ontario, CA  91762.  

Proposals are due March 7, 2014, using the City website’s BidsOnline portal. For 

further information about the bidding process, contact the City Purchasing 

Department at (909) 395-2012. 

Be on the lookout, a little later in the year, for news about another City of 

Ontario public art project opportunity involving the creation and installation of a 

sculpture, with the theme of conservation and recycling.  

 

 

 

 

John Worden 

Museum Director 

  

  

 

 


